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The Office Bearers/Central Committee Members/ State Body 
Chiefs 

A.I.B.R.F 
 

Dear Sir 
 

              Re: Submission of Memorandum to the Central 
                    Minister, Shri Thaawar Chand Gehlot on 20.9.15 

 
 We wish to inform that on 20.09.2015 delegation of AIBRF met 

the Central Minister for Social Justice and Empowerment ,Shri 
Thaawar Chand Gehlot during his visit to Indore and submitted 
the memorandum on retiree demands. This part of our efforts to 

seek support of maximum possible central ministers on retiree 
demands for their solution. 

 
2. While accepting the memorandum , he assured us to take up 

bank  retiree issues with FM for solution. On the spot he asked 
his PA, Shri Nandlal Joshi to initiate action  on AIBRF 

memorandum from ministry of social justice.  
 

3. Photographs taken on the occasion are enclosed  
 

 
                             With Warm Regards 

 
 
                                                                Yours Sincerely 

 
 

 
                                                                 (S.C.JAIN) 

                                                         GENERAL SECRETARY  
  

 
 

 
 


